W295DB LICENSE APPLICATION

This application is being filed to license the operation of the new W295DB
translator, providing WJYM AM programming on the FM band. The
translator was constructed as authorized in the Construction Permit, file
#0000136506, approved on March 8, 2021. In compliance with the construction
permit Special Operating Condition #2, the impact of the translator antenna
installation on the WJYM directional compliance, a M.O.M. study was
conducted. The study report is currently on file with the Commission. No file
number has yet been assigned to that filing. The construction of the new
W295DB translator is in compliance with the requitements of the new
construction permit and F.C.C. regulations.
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